
                                     Frequently Asked Questions Answers 

3)What are our options: 

 A new sub-committee, Making a Way was established to research 

options and map out a path forward.   

 The committee members will be led by Bryan Green as the 

Chairperson.  Members of this committee are Frank Crenshaw, Laurie 

Havice, Ivy Steepy, Sarah Burns, Jennifer Walker and Tyler Williams. 

 The committee is charged with the following: 

o Explore various options in the event that disaffiliation becomes 

a reality. 

o Provide information to inform the church members about 

various options available to the church. 

o Lead a church meeting to discuss these options. 

o Forward one option as a recommendation to the Council of 

Stewards. 
 


